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We have a 4 seater can am that is fully insured and licensed to drive on public roads 

in AZ.  We love being able to use our car off road and on road alike when in AZ.  

If Oregon choose to allow this it would be an additional source of revenue for the 

licensing and permits if needed. Of course part of the requirements must include 

insurance and other street requirements.  


